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We hope that you all ladies are “safe and sound”. Finally, we have now been able to go back to
“normal again”. We all need each other, which this pandemic clearly reminded us of.

During the pandemic we maintained contact with the members of our IWC through regular
outdoor walks together, and this way we managed to keep in touch with many of the members.
Although we now have meetings indoors, the joint walks turned out to be appreciated by many
members and we now continue. The project we support have not been affected by the pandemic.
On the contrary, the enthusiasm for donating has been great.

Local project: Majblomman / Swedish organization working to combat child poverty.

National project: Support to the training of dogs supporting customs police to track drugs.
International project: Support to Panzi Hospital with special focus on healing women and children
being injured and abused.

As Orebro IWC was chartered in 1962, this year our club has celebrated 60 years. Many of our
members wore hats on that special occasion.

We would very much like to stay in touch with you. Please confirm correct mail address to your
ISO.
Wishing you a wonderful summer season!

Annika Sandén, President and 1SO
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